
June 20, 2024

After careful consideration, the New Mexico Lottery Authority has selected Conklin, Woodcock & Ziegler, P. C. (“Successful Offeror”) for award of a contract pursuant to the Request for Proposals (RFP) for Legal Services #24-001. This award is contingent upon the Successful Offeror’s compliance with all contracting requirements set forth in the RFP and the successful negotiation of a final contract.

